
	

	

	
Farragut Middle School Parent Update 

The Week of 08/08/2022 
	
 
Important	Chromebook	Information	

Attached	is	information	for	completing	the	KCS	Device	Agreement.		This	is	necessary	to	transport	the	
device	home.		Deployment	is	schedule	for	Tuesday,	August	9th.	As	well,	information	as	it	pertains	to	the	
$20	device	insurance	offered	by	KCS.		This	information	can	be	found	on	our	website,	as	well,	by	following	
the	1:1	Device	Information	button	link	on	the	homepage.	

	
PTO	Open	House		

Our	annual	PTO	Open	House	events	will	be	on	August	15th	from	5:30	pm-7:00	pm	for	7th	and	8th	Grades.		
Our	6th	Grade	Open	House	will	be	on	August	18th	from	5:30	pm-7:00	pm.	For	Open	House,	we	will	be	
running	a	bell	schedule	that	will	take	you	through	an	approximation	of	your	student’s	day.	You	will	need	
to	bring	a	copy	of	your	student	schedule	to	help	navigate,	if	you	don’t	have	access	to	their	schedule,	we	
can	print	you	one	in	the	library.	Additionally,	there	will	be	an	opportunity	for	parents	or	other	interested	
parties	to	review	the	district’s	family	life	curriculum	starting	at	4:30	pm	in	room	301.		I	have	attached	the	
schedule	and	for	the	event.	We	will	make	an	announcement	at	5:30	to	being	your	rotation.		

• When	you	read	your	students	Related	Arts	schedule	you	will	be	attending	classes	labeled	Q1		
• 7:30	am	classes	will	not	meet		

	
PTO	Membership	

Please	sign	up	to	be	a	member	of	the	FMS	PTO	for	the	2022-2023	school	year.	All	membership	fees	stay	
with	the	FMS	PTO	and	go	to	help	the	teachers	and	students	at	FMS.		I	have	attached	a	form	to	signup	online	
and	a	form	was	sent	home	by	your	student’s	homeroom	teacher.		

	
FMS	Traffic		

Traffic	is	always	challenging	to	begin	the	year,	historically	the	congestion	progressively	begins	to	lighten.	
To	help	lessen	congestion	in	the	front	circle	please	make	sure	to	pull	all	the	way	when	dropping	off.	We	
want	to	encourage	students	to	ride	the	bus	and	will	be	active	in	removing	students	who	are	not	doing	the	
right	thing	in	creating	a	positive	bus	atmosphere.		

	
Picture	Day	(8/30/22)	

Picture	Day	for	students	will	be	on	Tuesday,	August	30th.		Pre-Pay	packets	will	be	sent	home	next	week	and	
will	be	available	in	the	office.		

	
PTO	Welcome	Back	Bashes	(formerly	socials)		

Cost:	$10		
Includes:	Pizza,	Photos,	Music,	Games,	Prizes,	and	more		
Time:	4	pm	–	5:30	pm		
When:		7th/8th	Grade	on	August	12		

6th	Grade	on	August	19	
permission	slips	and	payment	info	are	included	in	the	PTO	membership	envelope	(sent	home	this	
week),	permission	forms	and	payment	must	be	received	the	Thursday	before	the	dance,	no	money	or	
permission	slips	are	accepted	on	the	day	of	the	event.		

	
Meet and Greet with Superintendent Dr. Jon Rysewyk  

When: Monday, August 29, 4 – 6 pm  
Where: FHS Library  
Hosted by Susan Horn, 5th District Board of Education  
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